
  BYRON CENTER CHARTER SCHOOL 
 9930 Burlingame Ave. SW,  Byron Center, MI  49315   
Principal: Mr. John Krajewski Phone: (616) 878-4852  

 Fax: (616) 878-7196 Email: office@byroncentercharter.org 
 
 
 
February 14, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
From the front office: 

This has been a crazy week with sickness, we appreciate you taking the time 
to notify the office when your child(ren) will not be at school.  
 
If you have not had the opportunity to fill out the 2-Hour Survey that was sent 
out on Monday, please complete it as soon as possible, a BIG thank you to 
those who have already filled it out.  
 

 
Events for the week of 2/17/2025 

●​ Monday - Mid Winter Break 
●​ Tuesday - Holland Aquatic Center Field Trip - Senior Class 
●​ Thursday - GVSU Admission Guest Speaker for 12th Graders 
●​ Friday - Daddy Daughter Dance grades K-6th from 6-8pm 
●​ Saturday - Winter Formal Dance for grades 7th-12th from 7-10pm 

 
Re-Enrollment Information: 
Re-enrollment/Enrollment is just around the corner. Parents will be given the re-enrollment forms 
at conferences which are scheduled for the afternoon and evening of March 13th.  

 
STAFF AND FAMILY ENROLLMENT INITIATIVE: 
We need your help in spreading the word about BCCS! Did you know that you can 
earn a $200 gift card for EACH family you help bring to our school?!? We encourage 
our staff and families to join in the enrollment process. Last year one family earned 
$600 in VISA Gift Cards! See rules below. 
 
Requirements:  

●​ New family must mention on their school enrollment form that they you referred 
them to our school 

●​ New families must be enrolled for the October count day and remain through the 
February count day. 

●​ Gift Cards will be issued by April 1st 
●​ Family must not be of direct relation to any BCCS employee 
●​ New family is defined as any individual student, or multiple students, who have never 

attended BCCS before. 
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BCCS PTO: 
The PTO is seeking parents to fill open positions for the 2025-26 BCCS PTO Board. Come join a 
great team of parents that love to serve our school in fun ways! For more information, please email 
the PTO at pto@byroncentercharter.org. Thank you! 
 

Looking ahead: 
The Senior Prom Committee (prom is May 3rd) will be collecting cans this spring to help 
pay for it.  Collection dates to be determined and announced soon!  
 
 

Inclement weather information: 
●​ Please remember to check the Remind App, our BCCS FaceBook page, and WOOD TV8 for 

cancellations and/or 2-hour delays. 
●​ Note that if we have a 2-hour delay, we will still be given credit to count 

that school day and it will not have to be made up in the summer. It is 
important that we have students attend 2-hour delay days if families 
can safely provide transportation.  

●​ Safety is of the utmost importance. As we are a school community that 
lives in many different geographic areas. Please know that it is you, as 
a family, who ultimately determines if you feel comfortable driving. If 
you decide it is unsafe on a day that there is no cancellation/delay 
simply contact us so we are aware.  

○​   office@byroncentercharter.org
○​ (616) 878-4852 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

mailto:office@byroncentercharter.org

	 9930 Burlingame Ave. SW,  Byron Center, MI  49315   
	Principal: Mr. John Krajewski Phone: (616) 878-4852  
	 Fax: (616) 878-7196 Email: office@byroncentercharter.org 

